27 May 2022

Sir Wyn Williams

Post Office Horizon IT Inquiry
1 Victoria Street,
Westminster,

London,

SW1H OET

Dear Sir

| would like to apologise for the error in an opinion editorial published in my name by The Scotsman (8 May 2022).

Although | had asked for the number to be checked when | saw a draft, the article mistakenly reported that some
three million documents had been released to assist the work of the Inquiry.

To help ensure such a mistake is not repeated any future formal statements to the media will be checked by the
Post Office legal team who are familiar with our work in relation to the Inquiry.

I wish to repeat my commitment, and that of the Post Office, to help the Inquiry fully.

Yours faithfully

Nick Read
Chief Executive, Post Office Limited
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